
 

South Australia became the fourth state to pass a Voluntary 
Assisted Dying Act in June 2021. VAD commenced in SA on 
January 31, 2023. Picture shows Hon Kyam Maher, (now) AGorney 
General, who tabled the VAD Bill (leJ) and Hon Susan Close, 
(now) Deputy Premier, who managed the HOA debate (right). 

 

VAD Care Navigators in SA Health can support and guide you 
through the VAD process. Each public hospital has a VAD 

Liaison Officer who can also support and guide you. 
SA Health VAD Care Navigators 

Email: health.VADCareNavigators@sa.gov.au 
Phone: 0403 087 390 

 

 


